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We are concerned that the proposed Los Angeles−style overpass will:

• Have an unacceptable and unnecessary visual impact, and obstruct a significant
local mural;

• Make it more difficult for pedestrians to access Jubilee Park from Johnston St
Annandale and the Rozelle Goods Yards in Lilyfield;

• Destroy over 70 trees including the large, mature fig trees at Buruwan Park; and
• Fail to solve Sydney's traffic congestion problem.

The current SSI 7485 plan completely ignores the conditions of consent given for this
project and threatens to impose even more on the landscape and liveability of our local
area.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.




